A regular meeting was held in person and virtually with the meeting originating at City Hall, Canby Minnesota on November 18, 2020.
 
Members:	Nancy Bormann, Eugene Bies,
attending virtually: Casey Namken, Denise Hanson

Absent:	Dillan Meyer

Visitors:	Gerald Boulton, City Attorney 
                        Rebecca Schrupp, City Administrator
Chris Husby, Public Works Director
Josh Theis, Canby News
Bonnie Merritt
Jordan Ries
Carter Verhelst
Hunter Cleveland
Isaac Bach 
Faith Knutson
Katlyn Schulte  
			
Virtually Attending:  2 unknown callers
		
The regular Council meeting was called to order.

Minutes from the November 4th meeting were reviewed. A motion was made by Bies and seconded by Hanson to approve the minutes from the November 4th meeting. All voted in favor. None voted against. The motion was carried. 

Minutes from the November 12th meeting were reviewed. A motion was made by Hanson to approve the minutes of the November 12th meeting. The motion was seconded by Bies. All voted in favor. None voted against. The motion was carried. 

The auditing contract for 2021 from Kinner & Co. was reviewed. A motion was made by Hanson and seconded by Namken to approve the contract from Kinner & Co. for 2021. The motion carried with Bormann, Namken, and Hanson voting in favor and Bies voting against. 

MN DOT contract was reviewed. A motion was made by Bies and Seconded by Hanson to approve the MN Contract 1044952. All voted in favor. None voted against. The motion was carried. 

The computer use policy was reviewed. A motion was made by Hanson and seconded by Bormann to approve the computer use police. The motion failed with Hanson and Bormann voting and favor and Bies and Namken voting against. 

The 2021 special assessments were reviewed. A motion was made by Bies to approve the special assessments. The motion was seconded by Namken. All voted in favor. None voted against. The motion was carried. 

A farm lease extension for Justin Driessen was discussed. A motion was made by Bies and seconded by Namken to approve the farm lease extension to year 2025. All voted in favor. None voted against. The motion was carried. 

Vacation time and employees carrying over time was discussed. This was tabled until the next meeting to see what other cities are doing and if the other union puts together a letter. 

Work orders were discussed. Schrupp will bring a work order to the next meeting and put the discussion on the agenda. 

Other items discussed were the tennis court and basketball area, street sweeping in front of Runnings, and catch basins. 

A motion was made by Hanson and seconded by Bies to adjourn the meeting. All voted in favor. None voted against. The motion was carried. 




Attest:							____________________________________
							Mayor
____________________________________
City Administrator


